Sent: Saturday, July 12, 2008 10:51 AM
To: Perry, Michael
Subject: RE: Thank You

Dear Mike,

I know it must be extremely difficult o have an experience like the one you are going through, but for what is worth,
as a former wholesale/correspondent and RLG, I would like you to know that we always appreciated your leadership and
efforts. As fellow Sac State alumni, I am even more proud of your achievements and hope that our paths cross again in
the future.

All the best,



